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The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581B-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2295 by House Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2295 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

HB 2295 would exempt municipal motor grader vehicle operators from the Kansas 

Uniform Commercial Drivers’ License Act requirements if they are operating the motor grader 

vehicle within the boundaries of the municipality where they are employed.  

 

The League of Kansas Municipalities indicates that enactment of the bill would have a 

negligible effect on cities that could be absorbed within existing resources.  The Department of 

Revenue and the Department of Transportation state that the bill would have no fiscal effect.  Any 

fiscal effect associated with HB 2295 is not reflected in The FY 2022 Governor’s Budget Report. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Wendi Stark, League of Municipalities  


